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Dear Sir /Madame
I would like to make a submission  into the Second Pyne Bill.
I am not in favour of the amendments nor am  I in favour of the original Bill.
The bill does not protect Babies, Mothers or even Doctors, although a large part of the
 amendment is protecting abortion clinics and implementing an exclusion zone.  So if you protest
 about the destruction of a life you will face a fine or a jail term and if you are a doctor or a nurse
 who actually takes part in the procedure you are not a criminal.
It is not difficult to see that the abortion industry wants their industry protected and they go all
 out to protect their industry  by protesting to Governments as if it were a legitimate industry
  such as mining or farming.
They will quote millions of dollars of revenue and jobs and so on.  Their figures state that 42
 million abortions happen worldwide every year.  Multiply that by $500
And WOW what and  industry.  This is sold to women as a choice and they are hoodwinked into
 believing it is the only option.  Good for the industry, not good for the mother, child or Australia.
Thank you for this opportunity
Regards
 
Robert Grierson
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